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December 1, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

  

Re: Docket No. DE 23-027; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

Petition to Modify Cost of Gas Procedures 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

In Oder No, 26,873 (August 14, 2023), the Commission ordered “that Liberty’s Local 

Distribution Adjustment Charge Rates approved in Order Nos. 26,715 (October 31, 2022) and 26,737 

(November 30, 2022) shall remain effective through January 31, 2024,” and that Liberty file 

annotated tariff pages to implement this change. 

Throughout the proceeding the Company has worked with the Department of Energy to 

draft the appropriate changes necessary to implement the directives in Order No. 26,873. On 

November 3, 2023, the Company finalized these changes with clean and annotated tariff pages 

with the intent of submission. On the evening of November 29, 2023, it was brought to the attention 

of the Company that subsequent tariff filings had skipped a revision number of what was currently 

on file with the Commission. It was at this point that the Company realized the final tariff pages 

were never submitted to the Commission on November 3, 2023. 

On behalf of the Company, and in compliance with Order No. 26,873, attached please find 

clean and annotated tariff pages to implement the new effective date for the various LDAC 

components. To ensure that subsequent tariff filings remain compliant, please accept these tariff 

pages as an insertion into the record for November 3, 2023. 

Thank you. 

 



Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List 


